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PUBLIC NOTICE 

FILING AND PRESENTATION OF A DRAFT BY-LAW 
 
 
Public notice is given by the undersigned, François Gagnon, clerk, to all taxpayers of Ormstown to the effect 
that the following draft by-law was filed and presented at the regular council meeting held on June 6, 2022, 
which is scheduled to be adopted, with or without change, at the regular meeting of the municipal council on 
Monday, July 4, 2022, or, failing that, at any other subsequent meeting: 
 
- Draft By-law no. 132-2022 prohibiting domestic fireworks and amending By-law no. 132-2020 on fire 
prevention and safety accordingly. 
 
This regulation aims to no longer make the items mentioned available to the public and to prohibit their use. 
This decision is based not only on many citizen complaints received demanding peace of mind, but also with 
regard to the fire risks that this may entail in these modern times, given climate change (warming and drought). 
Ignition and fallout locations pose a fire hazard that becomes a public safety issue. 
 

 

GIVEN at Ormstown, this June 8, 2022 

 
François Gagnon 
Clerk 
greffe@ormstown.ca 
 

 

PUBLICATION CERTIFICATE 
 
I, the undersigned, Clerk of the Municipality of Ormstown, certify under my oath of office, that I have published 
the aforementioned notice by posting a copy in the places designated by the council, including on the 
Municipality's website, this 8 June 2022 

In witness whereof, I give this certificate this June 8, 2022. 

 
François Gagnon 
Clerk 
greffe@ormstown.ca 
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